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Katharine Ella Bentick

No, on behalf of our family though.

We the Bentick family wish to submit against the proposed mine.  Based on the 
report we have read we are concerned about water being used near the proposed 
site, particularly the Mitchell river water.  We are concerned about the impact the 
mine will have to the air and land, for residence and agricultural purposes.   We do 
not condone the mining of lands near or on first nation sites of significance.
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